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    Denholme Shared Church        
 A partnership between the Baptist Church, the 

Church of England and the  
United Reformed Church  

Three traditions One Faith 
 

Newsletter for 6th October 2024 
 

10.30 am Morning Worship – Revd Anna Lumb          

Midweek Services on Wednesday  
10.00am BCP Eucharist at Cullingworth 

2.30pm Prayer and Cake at Harden 
 
 
  

Harvest Celebration – Next Sunday 13th October at 
the usual time of 10.30 am PLUS … 
 
4.00 pm – Churches Together Harvest Celebration 
and shared meal at Harden Congregational Church 
 
Donations of dried and tinned food for the local Food Bank will be 
welcome for this special celebration.  The Food Bank enables us to help 
and support local people who need assistance with food.  If you know of 
any people who require help with food please contact Revd Richard or 
any member of the ministry team. 
 

  
   
Quote of the week:   “The Christian does not think God will love us 
because we are good, but that God will make us good because He loves 
us.”  C.S. Lewis 
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Donations for tea/coffee       
Donations received for refreshments during the month of    
October will be forwarded to Mission Aviation Fellowship 
(MAF).  MAF, in partnership with Mercy Ships, helps to bring 
life changing surgical care to isolated communities across 
Africa.  The partnership enables teams to access hard to reach  
areas and transport patients in need of critical surgical interventions. 
 
 

Messy Church 
Wilsden: 

3.30pm Wednesday 9 October 
Cullingworth: 

3.45pm Sunday 13 October 
Denholme: 

3.30pm Wednesday 16 October 
 
 
 

Connections  
Bereavement Support Group 

 
Takes place on the first Wednesday of each month between 2-3.30pm 
Come along to the Restaurant at Airedale General Hospital on the first 
Wednesday of each month to meet others and make connections over a 
tea or coffee. 
For more information please contact Liz Maitland, Lead Chaplain 01535 
294088 or elizabeth.maitland@nhs.net 
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PRAYER REQUESTS TO: say14me@hotmail.com 
If you know of anyone who would like prayer to be said on their behalf or 

on behalf of others please provide the above link or send the details on 

their behalf.  Alternatively, please speak with any member of the ministry 

team.  Please note that people can only be identified in the newsletter by 

name with their consent.  

 

 

Adapted from the United Reformed Church’s Prayer for Peace 

and Justice on 7th October 2023:- 

O Most High,  
Your people rage over the Land, 
War and terror engulf those who seek to follow You, 

Thousands have died, thousands have been wounded. 
Jesus, Incarnate Word, give strength to those working for peace in the 
midst of war; 
Doctors,, nurses and medics tending the wounded, firefighters and rescue 
workers pulling people from the ruin of their lives, regional leaders calling 
for calm. 
Eternal Flame of Love,  
teach us all the ways of peace; 
Bring to justice those who wage war, violence and terror,  
who limit life, steal land, use law to oppress. 
Eternal Trinity, show us quickly how to turn away from violence, 
pursue costly justice and live in peace with each other and with the earth. 
Amen 
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Denholme Shared Church is a partnership of three denominations; 
Baptist, Church of England and the United Reformed Church. 

Address: Denholme Shared Church, Keighley Road, Denholme BD13 4JT 
For further details please contact Mrs Judith Drake, Church Secretary 

judithdrake47@gmail.com 01274 833603, 07946 829654 

The Church is also part of the Benefice of Harden, Wilsden, 
Cullingworth and Denholme 

Benefice Administrator: beneficehwcd@gmail.com 
Team Rector: Revd Richard Burge  Richard.burge@leeds.anglican.org 

Team Vicar: Revd Alison Young 01535 270687  
alison.young@leeds.anglican.org 

Associate Priest: Revd Liz Moy 01535 654991 zilyom@btinternet.com 
Curate: Revd Anna Lumb 07787 155970  anna.lumb@leeds.anglican.org 

(Days off: Richard – Saturday; Alison Thursday, Friday, Saturday, 
Liz – Monday and Thursday; Anna – Saturday) 

Contributions for this newsletter: Janice Le Blancq jemilylb@outlook.com
  07807 627234 

See also our Facebook pages Denholme Shared Church or Harden, 
Wilsden, Cullingworth, Denholme Benefice 

http:www.denholmechurch.org.uk 
Email: denholmechurch@gmail.com 

Donations or Regular Giving – a plate is provided for donations or 
envelopes during our services.  You can also send your gift to Denholme 
Shared Church Sort Code 30-63-55, account number 56734560 but 
please include your name as a reference or we will be unable to thank 
you.  Cheques can be sent to the Treasurer c/o Denholme Shared Church 
(address above) 
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